
CLUB NEWS 

27TH OCTOBER 2017 

Hi Everyone,  

 
CARPET 

Please be patient over the next month the new 

carpet will be starting to get put down. They will 

be starting Monday 30th October. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 
SPIRITUAL DEVELOPMENT GROUP 

Hosted by International Clairvoyant GRAHAM 

SIM Monday 6th & 27th November, From 7-9pm, 

Entry $10.00 Graham will be doing private 

readings outside this time Call/text 021 0811 6215 

to book your one on one reading. 

 

MELBOURNE CUP DAY  

Tuesday 7th November Sweepstake, 

Mates $1 beating voucher when you purchase a 

mates product, Ladies Hat Parade, spot prizes to 

be won. Courtesy Van starts at 2.30pm pick ups 

and drop offs. Come and have a great time 

Happy Betting Everyone! 

 

NORTH ISLAND GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Next month we are hosting North Island Gold 

Tournament, we are expecting around 150 

players and 150 supporters they are arriving 

Thursday 9th November and are here till Sunday 

12th November.  

Please make them feel welcomed.  

 

HOLISTIC WLLBEING SPIRITUAL FAIR 

Sunday 26th November from 10am-4pm 

Holistic stalls and One to One readings 

7pm-9pm evening clairvoyant show 

All welcome—No entry Fee 

Restaurant open 11.30am-7pm 

 

CHILDREN CHRISTMAS PARTY 

We will be having our children’s party on 

SATURDAY 9th DECEMBER at 11am - 1pm Santa, 

Finger Food, Make your own Cupcakes, Popcorn 

and a photo booth Something for all ages. 

Registration forms at reception 

This is for Members and their children, 

grandchildren. Registration MUST be given to 

Reception by: 6pm 24th November 

Please make sure your membership is current. 

 

CARD CHECK 

Please don't be offended if you get asked to 

show your Membership Card or Gold Card to 

staff as this is part of their duties. 
PRICE INCREASES 

Please be aware that there will be some slight 

price increases in the BAR over the next couple 

of months due to the increase in brewery prices. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Your membership card must be carried at all 

times while in the club, if you don't have your 

card on you, you will need to sign in. 

Cheers Everyone, Helen 

Membership Draws Results 

Last Tuesday Nights Draw 

Draw 1 - $750.00 - NOT CLAIMED 

Last Friday Nights Draws 

Draw 1 - $500.00-  NOT CLAIMED 

Draw 2 - $500.00 - NOT CLAIMED 

Please remember you must carry your membership card or sign in slip on you when in the Club and Gaming Room 

Membership Draws  

Tuesday Night Draw is now at $800.00 

Fridays Draws are now at $500.00 & $500.00! 

The Membership draws take place randomly between 6-7pm every Tuesday and 

Friday Night. You have to be here to win it. Please make sure your membership 

is current or you will not be eligible for the draws.  



ADJUNCT NEWS 
27TH OCTOBER 2017 

FRIDAY                 FUNNY! 

 

Our Sponsors  

Displico Signs, Tableau Towbars, City Auto Painters,  Right Tyre Service, Right Panelbeaters, Watson & Poole Motors 

Contacts 

Desiree Garrigan  

Manager 

Palmerston North Cosmopolitan Club 

desiree@pncossieclub.co.nz 

  

Helen - recep2on@pncossieclub.co.nz 

Jo-Anne - admin@pncossieclub.co.nz 

www.pncossieclub.co.nz 

www.facebook.com/PNCossieclub 

COURTESY VAN HOURS 

Tuesdays/Thursdays 3.30-8pm 

Fridays/Saturdays 3.30-Close 

Be aware at busy times you may not be picked up at  the 

exact time, please be patient and courteous, Remember our 

drivers are volunteers 

We are still looking for drivers!! Even if you would only like to 

drive occasionally as a relief driver to help give the full 

time drivers a break now and then. The more we have the 

less time we would need you. If we had 10 names as reserve 

drivers you may only be called on once a year. 

Email: reception@pncossieclub.co.nz  

 

THURSDAY NIGHT INDOOR BOWLS 

On Wednesday night the 27th September we held our 

annual prize giving. The following prizes were 

awarded. 

Championship Singles: 

Winner -  Erryl Bocock 

Runner up - Tony Griffin 

Championship Pairs: 

Winners - Erryl Bocock & Darryl James 

Runners up - Kelvin Colpus and Patricia Hansen 

Championship Triples: 

Winners - Tony Griffin, Matthew Ward and Darryl 

James 

Runners up - Jennifer Sackfield, Patricia Hansen and 

Linda Joyce 

Championship Fours 

Winners - Tony Griffin, Brenton Austen, Janine Healey 

and Linda Joyce 

Runners up - Errol Bocock, Shirley Dixon, Kathryn 

Colpus and Elizabeth Ward 

Leads and Twos Singles Championship 

Winner - Janine Healey 

Runner up - Senga Imrie 

 

Danny Moore has resigned as President. Our new 

President is Jennifer Sackfield. 

Secretary Senga Imrie, Treasurer Kelvin Colpus and 

Club Caption Tony Griffin. 

YAHTZEE  

 

Yahtzee 17th Octber  

Eileen, Sylvia, Gloria 

Cards - Kathy 

Yahtzee 24th October  

Joy, Maureen,Slyvia 

Cards -Gloria 

Can you all please send us your home and away 

dates for this year and any adjuncts new to go in the 

newsletter thanks. 

Email: reception@pncossieclub.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 


